
-----Original Message----- 
From: rich7112000@yahoo.com [mailto:rich7112000@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 11:54 AM 
To: AB94Comments 
Subject: Unhappy with new USPTO rules 

 I am Richard Breneman, independent inventor with Inventors Alliance. I strongly 
disagree with the new rules regarding patent claims and such. I feel that America was 
built on independent inventors like myself and feel that we are being cheated and stripped 
of our constitutional rights as independent inventors. Your new rules will favor large 
corporations and hurt us small inventors who are essential to this country. 
 
  Richard Breneman 
  PO Box 591 
  San Bruno, CA. 94066 


